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Our Word of the
Week:

resilience

Attendance
Champions!

 
Y3

(96.7%)
Our attendance target is

96%.
#everydaycounts

Miss Wimperis says....

What a spectacular, snowy week we have had! We have

had a very exciting week for Year 6 who went on their

residential trip to Robinwood. They behaved

impeccably and the group leader said, ‘I have never

seen children who are so proud of themselves and each

other.’ Well done Year 6! I am very proud to be your

principal!

Robinwood!



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

. 

Stars of the week!

What's been happening this week?
Year 5 have been on a trip

this week to Oldham
Gallery for a pattern and

paint workshop. This
helped them to design

their own polynlock


